
PINELLAS COUNTY FIRE CHIEF’S ASSOCIATION
August 5, 2010, Regular Meeting Minutes 

The meeting was called to order by Chief Lewis at 12:40 PM. Roll call was taken with 20 members in 
attendance.

Chief McGuff made a motion to accept the minutes of the previous meeting.

Second by Chief Graham

Treasurer’s Report as of December 1, 2010:

PCFCA Checking $3,496.61 Motion to accept: Chief Geer
PCFCA Extrication $143.32 Second:      Chief Bessler
PCFCA Training/Ed. $3225.43
SCFSK Checking $1,995.68
SCFSK CD $5,144.30
Total $14,496.81

Guests /Presentations

Jeff Brown of the Fire Science faculty from SPC.  

Presentation from Florida Safe Pools and a thank you message from All Childrens Hospital for donated funds.

Correspondence

Letter to PCCLB recommending Chief Ed Mullins to continue as representative to that body.

New Business

Chief Angle was nominated and won the Florida Fire Chief of the Year award.

Unfinished Business

N/A



Committee Reports

Operations Chiefs

None

Fire Marshals

N/A

PALS

N/A

Training Officers

Hi Rise committee to review drill

EMS Advisory Council

September 3, 2010 meeting to brief the City Managers and Mayors on proposed decrease in dispatching out fire 
units on medical calls using priority dispatch protocols.

Opticom

N/A

Fire District Contract

N/A

Affiliate Reports
Public Safety

NA



Medical Director

No August CME

SunStar

Opened south hub at Palms of Pasadena.

Emergency Management

N/A

St. Petersburg College Fire

Pdr. Law spoke to thank the chiefs for meeting with him.  Overview of graduations and next class starting in 
September.

PTEC

Movong forward with CPAT hoping to enlist Tampa, Hillsborough and Hernando

St. Petersburg College EMS

N/A

Red Cross

Good of the Organization

Chief James Large is now 2nd Vice President of the Florida Fire Chiefs Association

The meeting was adjourned at 1:30 PM. Next Meeting is September 2, 2010.


